
 

All enquiries to: 020 3774 6833         church@stpaulsbowcommon.org.uk 

LOOKING AHEAD  
  No Daily Office Monday 28 August to Sunday 3 September 2017 

 

Sun 27 August 2017 10am Mass for Trinity 11 (with Baptism) 
Sat 2 September 2017 3pm Renewal of Wedding Vows 
Sun 3 September 2017 10am Mass for Trinity 12  

Sun 3 September 2017 7pm Young People’s Service 
Thurs 7 September 2017 6.30pm Art Exhibition launch (church) 
Sat 9 September 2017 12-3pm Art Workshop 

Sun 10 September 2017 10am Mass for Trinity 13 with (Baptism)  
Sat 16 September 2017 10-5pm Open House 
Sun 17 September 2017 10am Mass for Trinity 14 
Sun 17 September 2017 12-5pm Open House 
Wed 20 September 2017 6.45pm PCC Meeting (church hall) 

Sat 23 September 2017   LART trip to Portsmouth & Southsea 
Sun 24 September 2017 10am Mass for Michael & All Angels (baptism) 
Mon 25 September 2017 7pm Rosary Group (vicarage) 
Sun 1 October 2017 10am  Mass for Trinity 16 

Sun 1 October 2017 2pm  Animal Blessing Service 
Sun 8 October 2017 10am  Mass for Harvest Sunday (All Age) 
Sun 15 October 2017 10am  Mass for Trinity 18 
Sun 22 October 2017 10am  Mass for St Luke 
Sun 29 October 2017 10am  Mass for Bible Sunday 

 
 

 
 

             Winner of ‘The UK's Best Modern Churches’ award November 2013 
 

Next Sunday: 3rd September 2017 

Mass for Trinity 12  

Hymns:     490     422    62   405 

Jeremiah 15:15-21 Mary S   Romans 12:13-20 Julian 

Psalm 26  Gospel: Matthew 16: 21-28 

Intercessions: Julian   Chalice: Hendrika 

Sidespeople:  Hendrika & Beata 
 

Vicar   Mother Bernadette Hegarty 020 3774 6833 
Churchwarden:  Julian Bream   07818 048048 

Churchwarden:  Safia Dimsdale 
 

 

DONATIONS gratefully received for our building fund by 
cheque payable to St Paul's, Bow Common, Gift Aided where 

possible 
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THE PARISH OF 
ST. PAUL WITH ST. LUKE    

 BOW COMMON 
 

Sunday 27th August 2017 
 

Mass  for the 11th Sunday after Trinity 

Hymns:   188   490  56   296    494 
Romans 12:1-8 Carly  Gospel: Matthew 16:13-20 

Intercessions: Carly   Chalice: Ayo 

Sidespeople:  Helen & Carly 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR:  
Edmond Brien, William Jarvis, Naomi Harris, Esther Christian, Margaret 

Diss, John Christian, Rachel Christian, Isobel Coates, Ray Williams, Charlie 
Berry, Dawn Smith, Sharni Josephine, Nojahan Hamid, Mark Emmerson, 

Jane Keefe, Audrey Mameli, Blesie Smith, John McLean, Kenneth Lambert,  

Joseph Agatha, Winnie Hegarty Pegden, Mary McKenzie 
 

For our link church of Santa Monica, Maputo in Mozambique 
 

August Year’s Mind: Terry Dible, Fr. Gresham Kirkby   



 

All enquiries to: 020 3774 6833         church@stpaulsbowcommon.org.uk 

Today we celebrate the 11th Sunday after Trinity as we continue our 
journey through the Green Season of Ordinary Time. Today we will be 
baptising baby Anthony and we give a special welcome to Kysha his 
mother and all his friends and family who are with us today for this very 
special occasion. 
 

Open House Weekend 16 
& 17 September 2017.  
For the past two years we have taken 
part in this event joining in with many 
others across London.   Last year, we 
had nearly 200 visitors over the 
weekend and we hope to see as many people this year. 
 

We need volunteers to help show people around on the day to 
ensure that they are given a warm welcome.   
 

There is a sign-up sheet at the back of church.  It would be great if 
you could volunteer for one or more of the two-hour slots. 
 

 

A date for your diary – Leopold Area 
Regeneration Team have organised a trip to 
Portsmouth and Southsea on Saturday 23 
September 2017.   
 

Tickets £15 and are available at St Paul’s Way 
Community Centre. 
 

 

Art Exhibition at St Paul’s Bow 

Common: 7th September 2017 
to end of November 2017. 
 

We are delighted that Helen de 

Sybel a local artist will be 

exhibiting her work ‘Scenes from 
the Old Testament’ in our 
church in the autumn.  
 

Helen has offered to hold a 
workshop 9th September 2017 
for anyone who wishes to attend, with a view to the work also being 
exhibited in church. 
 
The Exhibition will be launched on Thursday 7th September with a 
private viewing of the work.  If you would like to attend, please let 
Mthr. Bernadette know as it is an invitation only event. 

http://r.search.yahoo.com/_ylt=A7x9Unzb0opZGTcASVd3Bwx.;_ylu=X3oDMTBtdXBkbHJyBHNlYwNmcC1hdHRyaWIEc2xrA3J1cmw-/RV=2/RE=1502298972/RO=10/RU=http:/americascup.portsmouth.co.uk/info/welcome-to-portsmouth/RK=1/RS=ZTMSyjUL4cEl2VTtJxJyS_DxFF8-
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Our organist, 
Katie De La 
Matter, leads her 

Baroque music group 
Ensemble Tempus 
Fugit in performances 
around the UK.  
 

Her group is 
fundraising for a 

revival tour of its ‘Calcutta’ show: the only theatrical show to 
ever feature multicultural crossover music from India in the 1780s!  
 

Exploring the history of multiculturalism has an important 
resonance now. 
 

In the late 18th century, wives of East India Company officers 
invited local Indian Classical musicians to play music with them in 
their front rooms. This shouldn’t have worked: European and 
Indian music are completely different!  
 

But a manuscript in the Fitzwilliam contains tunes of Indian songs 

that they played together — and this is what Katie has built a show 
around, with Baroque musicians, Indian Classical musicians, a 
story and puppets to link all the different music together. 
 

All of this is expensive! So she's running a crowdfunding 
campaign, with rewards for donors like tickets, tracks from the 
show, a Diwali food walk with an award-winning chef, and more: 
 

To watch her video & support this multicultural project, visit: 
https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/calcutta-revival 
 
 

Mthr. Bernadette will be on annual leave from after the 

service today until Friday 1st September.  During that time 

the church will be in the care of Julian Bream one of our 

Churchwardens. 
 
 

Little Lights, the Tuesday Sale and Sunday School are 

taking a well-earned break during August.  They will resume 

activities in September.  We take this opportunity to thank Toni, 

Laurie, Mary & Isabel and their teams for all their hard work and 
commitment. Children are very welcome to use of the Children’s 
Corner next to the Lady Chapel during services in August. 

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/calcutta-revival

